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The health, safety and well-being of our employees, clients, colleagues, contacts and the
community at large is foremost in our minds as we continue to closely monitor the COVID-19
outbreak.

We at Amster Rothstein & Ebenstein are taking active measures to protect the well-being of
our employees, clients, colleagues, guests and the community at large, while also ensuring
that we will continue to meet our clients' legal and business needs in the same manner you
have become accustomed.

We have developed a robust plan to minimize the risk of transmission related to firm business,
including the use of technology to work in teams in a safe social distance and remotely as
appropriate. We are monitoring the COVID-19 situation closely and will adhere to
recommendations from the WHO, CDC and other health organizations.

We want to assure you that regardless of what preventative measures are implemented to do
our part, Amster Rothstein & Ebenstein’s lawyers will remain fully available to you. Your calls
and e-mails will be answered, and we will continue to represent our clients with the same
responsiveness, expertise and experience you expect and deserve.

We hope that you and your loved ones are safe and healthy, and we wish everyone well as we
collectively navigate this global health challenge.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us if we can be of any assistance. As always, we are
here for you.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

Amster, Rothstein & Ebenstein LLP        /         405 Lexington Avenue, New York, New York 10174         /        www.ARElaw.com
© Copyright Amster, Rothstein & Ebenstien LLP. All rights reserved.

http://www.tcpdf.org

